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Hi there,

I would like to request the total costs towards rail track maintenance for the system 
in calendar year 2015 (I understand that UP and BNSF own the tracks).

Please let me know if you need additional clarification. Please send all information 
via email.

Regards,

Emily Han
Policy Analyst 
Eno Center for Transportation
1710 Rhode Island Avenue NW, Suite 500
Washington, DC 20036
ehan@enotrans.org
202-879-4705

Check out Eno's P3 Resources Page 


